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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
 
At the meeting on 10 September, the Committee received a financial 
breakdown of the Council’s contributions to Tees Active, and heard evidence 
from Judith Rasmussen, Regional Director of Sport England.  The meeting 
was held at Thornaby Pavilion Leisure Centre. 
 
The Committee will be meeting on 22 October in order to receive evidence 
from Jean Lourdon, Executive Director of Tees Valley Sport.   
 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
   
As reported at the previous meeting of Executive Scrutiny, the review of Tees 
Active is now scheduled to report to the Cabinet meeting in January.  This is 
in order for the Committee to be able to receive the results of the Tees Active 
Staff Survey during the time period of the review.    
 
Monitoring 
 
There are no new monitoring reports due for this Committee.   
 
 
 
 


